

Tuesday, November 9, 2021

RE: French Immersion On-line Advance Registration for Siblings of Current French Immersion Students

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Families who already have a child or children in the Niagara Catholic District School Board's French Immersion Program are invited to complete an ADVANCE SIBLING REGISTRATION FORM for their child who wishes to enter as a **new** student to the French Immersion Program at the site specific, grade-level appropriate entry point in September 2022.

Online Advance Registration starts Monday, December 6th, 2021 at 7:30 a.m. until Monday, December 20th, 2021 at 11:30 p.m. Access to the registration forms is provided during the indicated registration window via the link below:

https://registration.niagaracatholic.ca/frenchimmersion/sibling/notredame121

Please contact me here at the school if you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support of Catholic Education.

Sincerely,

T. Antoniou Principal

IX UNAMISE